Tel 020 7211 2147 Fax tracy.phillips@ culture.gsi.gov.uk

John Metcalfe
Deputy Director - Economy, Tourism and
Leisure
Isle of Wight Council
County Hall
Newport
Isle of Wight
PO30 1UD

17th May 2012

Dear John

Isle of Wight

Thank you for submitting your Local Broadband Plan to Broadband Delivery UK (BDUK).

I am writing to confirm that BDUK has approved your plan. This is on the understanding that BDUK's funding will be at least matched by other public funding. Your project's target will be to achieve 90% superfast broadband coverage, with download speeds greater than 24Mbps, and universal standard broadband with at least 2 Mbps.

We also anticipate that your project will be procured through a mini-competition for a call-off contract from the Broadband Delivery Framework and that you will seek State Aid approval through the BDUK National Broadband State Aid Competency Centre. We will expect that BDUK will be represented on the Project Board. The DCMS funding will be committed through a grant agreement which we will agree at the point when you sign a contract with a broadband network supplier.

You will now need to complete the work to prepare your project for procurement, which we hope you will be able to commence shortly. Before you do so, you will need to complete the preprocurement tasks set out in the Call Off toolkit. The bidders will also need to have capacity to deal with your procurement. BDUK will work with you to help you manage the process and will provide feedback on progress as necessary

Regards

Richard Lundie-Sadd Project Director

mole Sell'

BDÚK

